« Next week is National Public Safety Telecommunications Week as well as National Animal
Care and Control week.

« On Wednesday, April 16th, Valdosta Middle School will be named a Military Flagship School
by the Georgia Department of Education. This ceremony will be held at 9:00 a.m. in the
Valdosta Middle School's gymnasium.

« Lastly, Mrs. Dukes reminded everyone that Lowndes County Offices will be closed Friday, April
18, 2025, in observance of Good Friday.

CITIZENS WISHING TO BE HEARD -

Chairman Slaughter stated Mr. Brian Cosey will be speaking on behalf of others who have completed
citizens wishing to be heard forms, since it's related to the same subject. Brian Cosey, 4881 Newton
Circle, addressed the commission, stating there is an ongoing issue in his neighborhood with dogs
running freely and the response from Animal Control and the Sheriff's Office. Mr. Cosey mentioned
one of his neighbors lets people live in campers in their yard and one of the tenants has dogs, which
run freely and have bitten between four-five people. Mr. Cosey is asking regarding the leash laws and
the process for deeming a dog vicious in Lowndes County. Mr. Cosey also asked, regarding ldlewood
Road, if the centerline could be remarked or repainted. Chairman Slaughter asked Mr. McLeod to
check on Idlewood Road.

ADJOURNMENT

Chairman Slaughter recognized the presence of Leadership Lowndes class members. Commissioner
Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the meeting, second by Commissioner Marshall. Chairman
Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 5:58 p.m.



